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Dear members,  

We hope you are all keeping safe and well at home. With a bit of good luck, you’ll all be back out playing golf this 

week. Please read this short update of what is going on out on the course at the moment. 

 

 

     

 

Bunker Work 

Bunker edge re-turfing is going well with the following bunkers now completed. 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 6th, 7th, 10th greenside, 

10th fairway bunker short of the road. 2 bunkers on the 8th are also finished with the righthand side bunker still with 

a bit of work to be done. 

Hopefully if the weather is ok, we will get the last few bunkers completed this week. 

 

 

  

 

Please carry on to read page 2…… 
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1st Fairway Drainage 

As many of you will know, last winter the 1st fairway got very wet across the top and down the left side. During the 

summer we dug out a section of open ditch in the rough just off the right of the fairway, this was to replace a section 

of drainage pipe that was blocked from tree roots. This has worked in drying up this area and we now plan to turf 

the banks of the ditch to improve how it looks. We have now extended this open ditch up and around the top of the 

fairway, this will catch run-off water from the land above the first tee and therefore help to keep the top of the 

fairway nice and dry during the winter months. A small bridge will be built over the ditch so the pathway can be 

extended and directed over to the left of the fairway to give more options to direct traffic. 

 

 

Stay safe, Steve Lloyd, Course Manger. 

 

For regular course updates, please follow Steve Lloyd on twitter - @MalvernGreens 
Paul Barker also has a course walk video available on twitter - @PaulioThePro 


